
Presbytery Ecumenical and Interreligious Liaisons

The purpose of the Ecumenical and Interfaith Interreligious Liaison Network is to
provide for two-way communication between Presbyterians on the ground, who are
leading ecumenical involvement, and the General Assembly Committee on
Ecumenical and Interfaith Relations (GACEIR). This will better facilitate the sharing
of information and resources so that the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) can live into
its call to be a visible manifestation of the unity of the church in Christ.

We are looking for volunteer liaisons to commit to distributing resources and
information in their local communities and sharing with GAEIR news and resources
developed locally around ecumenical ministry. Specific responsibilities for Liaisons
are listed below:

· Receive communication and resources from the General Assembly
Committee on Ecumenical and Interfaith Relations (GACEIR), then publicize
this information though appropriate means in the presbytery, i.e. newsletter,
email distribution lists, etc.

· Share with GACEIR, via the Office of Ecumenical Relations
(sherri.hunter@pcusa.org 502-569-5423), information about the ecumenical
involvement of individuals, groups, and mid-councils so that GACEIR may
recognize and publicize this ministry with the church at large

· Join the Presbyterians Seeking Unity Facebook page to keep abreast of
ecumenical news

Liaisons are encouraged to consider attending the National Workshop on Christian 
Unity (www.nwcu.org), an annual training event for people concerned with the 
unity of the church and interested in furthering ecumenical involvement of 
Christians. There are costs associated with attending the conference and would be 
attendees are encouraged to seek funding from their local church, presbytery, and 
other scholarship programs.

To become a Presbytery Ecumenical Liaison, please complete the information below 
and return to Sherri Hunter at the contact information above:

Today’s Date Presbytery

Name

Address

Email Phone

Local Congregation
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